South Blendon Reformed Church



Building Disciples
Growing in Faith
Serving in Christ's Name



The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. We're glad you worshipped with us!

We invite you to come and worship with us again.

Please join us for coffee and a time of fellowship following the service.

July 4, 2021

Prelude

Welcome

Announcements

*Praise and Worship

God So Loved

Our God Saves

Prayer

Holy, Holy, Holy Agnus Dei

Scripture

Revelation 1:9-20

Message

Jesus Speaks

Special Music

How Great is Our God

*Parting Blessing

Postlude

* Please stand if you are able

Coming Up...

TODAY

Pastor Gary will share the second message in the sermon series, *All Things New*, on the book of Revelation.

Nursery - Barbara MacKinney & Nolan Moorehead

HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

Monday, July 5

Church office closed.

Tuesday, July 6

7:00pm - Team Huddles

Thursday, July 8

7:00pm - Women's Ministry Team Meeting

Sunday, July 11

10:00am - Pastor Gary

Nursery - Barb Kadzban & Sam Moorehead

SOUTH BLENDON REFORMED CHURCH

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426 616-669-9872

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm Sunday Worship: 10:00am

E-mail: sbrc@southblendon.org Web Site: www.southblendon.org

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor



Messages of the worship service are available on our website at www.southblendon.org

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available at the welcome center in the lobby.

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove (the right side of the worship center), down the stairs, thru the double doors. There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.

Last Week's Offering

General Fund (Every Sunday)

Sunday Offering	\$1,685.00
On -Line Giving	\$1,560.37
Total	\$3,245.37
Weekly Amount Needed	\$5,256,69

Building Maintenance Fund (4th Sunday)

Dunding Manitematice Land 14th Out	iuay	,
Sunday Offering	\$	355.00
On -Line Giving	\$	20.51
Total	\$	375.51
Monthly Amount Requested	\$1	,000.00
Renovation Fund (Sunday & Online)	\$	928.49



Prayer Updates....

- ...Pam Wolters was able to have the walking boot removed last week.
- ... Claire Gwilt will be on a mission trip in Zambia, July 17 30.
- ...Gina Ball received a good report, the tumor is gone. They will continue to monitor her, and she has a MRI on July 27.
- ...Rich Boomers knee surgery has been postponed until he gets results from an Upper GI.
- ...Tim Parker, Steve & Diane Vugteveen's son-in-law, received good news that he should make a complete recovery.
- ...Mark Kleinheksel's father, Roger, has been placed in hospice care, after battling pulmonary fibrosis.

Continuing Prayers...

...Vicky Avink (healing), Howard Avink (American House), Dave & Lynn Beurkens (physical therapy), Jim Hoffman (Rest Haven Maple Woods), Tom Kelly (cancer & heart issues), Marian Koster (stroke/dementia), Lynne Rowan (pancreatic cancer), Cal Schutte (cancer), Our Shut-Ins.

Military...

...David Berghorst, Tyler Gwilt, Jake Meyers, Trevor Veltema.



VBS Snack...The VBS Snack Ladies are in need of Rice Krispie Treats to serve on Wednesday, July 14. If you are able to make a pan of treats, please drop them off in the gym kitchen, or the church office. Thank you in advance!

Hand2Hand Items...The item being collected for July is Spaghetti Sauce (24 oz can or plastic jar). The August item is cans of tuna. You may place the items in the shopping cart in the Lobby! Thank you!

Serve at VBS 2021: "Knights of North Castle" VBS is an opportunity to help children defeat challenges in their life with the Armor of God. Sign up on the Bulletin Board if you want to use your gifts to bless kids through VBS. It will be held July 12 - 15, 6-8pm.

Items Needed for VBS Decorating...VBS is July 12-15, we are looking for people to bring in items we can borrow to decorate with. Please put the items in the fellowship room (office wing), and label them with your name. We will place them back in the fellowship room following VBS so you can pick them up. Things we are looking for:

- > Artificial Christmas trees.
- White Christmas or icicle lights.
- > Anything cool that seems like it might be good for a castle.

Love INC MC Backpack Drive: Partnering with Love INC's Stuff the Bus program, the Love INC MC has committed to donating 18 backpacks with supplies to kids at Baldwin Middle School. This year will be different as individuals can donate the supplies, and the Missional Community will stuff the backpacks. Sign up to donate here: South Blendon Reformed Church: Backpacks for Baldwin (signupgenius.com). There is also a signup sheet at the Welcome Center in the Lobby. Donations are needed by Sunday, Aug 8.